
Woodlands’Newsletter June 26th 

 

Useful contacts: 

School:             01827 429 020          office@woodlands.staffs.sch.uk 

Keyworker information:                     Keyworker@woodlands.staffs.sch.uk 

Learning from home information:      distancelearning@woodlands.staffs.sch.uk 

 

Tamworth Foodbank:                               01827 302 430 

Dear Families, 

Thank you for all of the well-wishes, notes of gratitude and support for the school and staff during 
this uncertain period. The school has continued to provide a safe, nurturing and engaging environment 
for all of the children who have returned to school. We have also continued to contact and work with 
all of the families that have not yet been able to return. Sadly school cannot provide spaces for Y2,3,4 
or 5 children as we have to ensure spaces for EY, Y1,Y6 and Key worker children. 

As we look forward to September we understand that there are many questions. Some we can answer 
but some we are still waiting for further guidelines from the government. In the mean time we are 
hoping and planning to be fully open from the 2nd of September with all of the children back in school,
[except the new Reception class who will have a phased start.] We will keep you informed with as 
much information as possible as and when we find out more. 

Teachers have missed meeting with their new classes but are really excited about spending time with 
the children in September. To help prepare the children teachers have created packs and presentations 
that will be put on the website and in the reports from the 6th of July. The transition information 
includes, class, teacher, classmates, routines, location, entrance gates etc [please note that gates and 
times may change if we need to continue staggered entrance to school] 

The reports will include information about the children up to the end of Spring term and how the 
children had progressed up to that point. It will not include end of year assessment results as these 
have not been taken nationally due to the pandemic. 

Teachers have also recorded videos of themselves reading stories and these will be posted on the 
website early next week. Take a look and pick your favourite. 

Some parents have asked if there is any chance of Sports Day going ahead in some format—sadly there 
will not be any whole school or year group activities until further notice. We thank all those parents 
and families who regularly support the school events and hope to start them again as soon as we are 
given the opportunity. 

 

Thank you from The Woodlands’ Team 

TRANSITION INFORMATION TO FOLLOW WEEK BEGINNING 6th JULY 

Transition information will be posted on the website and sent with End of Year School Reports. 

LOOK at the school Website to see the teachers sharing stories :) 

WOW ASSEMBLY 

Remember that WOW assemblies 
are now posted weekly on the 

school website, both for children 
learning in school and for distance 

learners 

Please remember to give your child a water bottle, sun hat and 
apply sun cream BEFORE school  

 

Please ensure that the school has your most up to date contacts 
including email address– thank you 


